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Question: 
 
How many times has the ILC written to the Government regarding issues relating to the 
purchase of the Ayers Rock Resort?  
 
Has the Government responded to all correspondence from the ILC? 
 
Answer: 
 
Our records indicate that, since September 2013, the then ILC Chairperson has written 46 
discrete items of correspondence to the current Australian Government on issues related to 
the purchase of Ayers Rock Resort. The Government has provided 19 responses. The last two 
responses were provided from Mr Eccles and Minister Cormann on 27 and 29 July 2015 
respectively.  


